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Transport To and From Matches 
 
ECRC will ensure all parents/guardians receive information relating to planned away fixtures 
and competitions at the start of each cricket season. 
 
Junior fixtures will be available to view on ECRC’s website.  
 
Coaches and club staff at ECRC are responsible for juniors in their care when on club 
premises or on arrival at an opponent’s cricket ground. 
 
It is not the responsibility of the coach or team manager to transport, or arrange to transport, 
the juniors to and from the club or match. 


